
 
 
 
Appendix 10. 
 
Email setting out conversation with Mr Sutherland 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
From: Michael Squire <Michael.Squire@haringey.gov.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 11:14 AM 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>;  
Subject: Maxxi Licence Review 
 
Hi All, 
 
FYI if this helps for the hearing this evening.  
 
I have Just spoken to Robert Sutherland who is the Solicitor  representing Maxxi this 
evening.  
He is in agreement with the TS  proposed conditions. He is in agreement with the 
removal of the DPS. He is in agreement with a Suspension in order to improve the 
processes. He will make representations as to the length of it.  
 
I have informed him that we will address the Committee that we feel that with the 
additional evidence of the other RI’S it may warrant revocation. He tells me they no 
longer sell NOS since the Review process started which he feels is the main issue of 
concern. 
 
Regards 
Mike 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Squire 
Trading Standards Specialist Officer 
Haringey Council 
Level 4, Alexandra House, 10 Station Road, Wood Green, London, N22 7TR 
 
Please note I do not usually work on Mondays 
 

If you need to report something please log it here: Report It 

If you have a new service request, use our Online Service: Contact Frontline 

Why wait when you can do it online? 
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